
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RHS Alumni Association April 12, 2023, Luncheon 

Classic, Hot Rod, Special Interest, Custom Car, 

and Motorcycle Show 
 

Alumni who own a classic, hot rod, special interest, custom car, or motorcycle are 

invited to bring their treasured car or cycle to the April luncheon for a display only car 

and cycle show. A separate dedicated parking area will be set up for viewing. There will 

be no judging or prizes just the opportunity to show your car or motorcycle. 

 

If you have questions or want to participate, please contact Stephen Paur at 

stephen.paur@att.net or 314-308-2564. He plans on displaying his 1976 Triumph TR6. 

Please let him know if you plan to bring a car or cycle so we can plan for adequate 

parking. 

 

This event will be dependent on dry and fair weather. www.rhsalumnistl.com 
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